
 

 
Paychex makes it simple. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, many state unemployment insurance (SUI) agencies are experiencing an 
increased volume of submitted claims, causing some agencies to send out rate notices later than usual. 

SUI rate notices inform business owners of the unemployment tax rate that the tax agency has assigned for 
the upcoming year and are used to calculate tax liability. In most cases, Paychex won't receive notification of 
these rate changes directly from the agency. 

Note: Most tax agencies have already sent out 2021 SUI rate notices; others may send these notices out late. 
The Florida Department of Revenue sent out updated 2021 notices in late April. 

Please make sure you send these notices to Paychex as soon as you receive them so we can make sure your 
2021 SUI payments are calculated and remitted using the correct rate. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact your payroll service representative. 

 

http://epages2.paychex.com/G6Z0OR300L0WY0000000040

